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Comments: I support the withdrawal of the Pactola Rapid Creek watershed. As a wildlife biologist who grew up in

Rapid City I understand the importance of this watershed to the community. Preventing the possibility of mining

within the watershed will help protect it against any of the negative impacts that often go along with hard rock

mining such as acid mine drainage.


